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The Council adopted the Supplementary Planning Document known as the 
Princess Louise Hospital Site Planning Brief (the SPD) on Wednesday 29 
December 2006. 
 
The SPD sets out the Council’s preferences for the future use of the hospital 
site, which has been determined as surplus to the requirements of the 
National Health Service and is currently for sale. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the SPD may apply to the High Court for permission 
to apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the SPD. Any such 
application for leave must be made promptly and in any event not later than 3 
months after the date on which the SPD was adopted. 
 
The adopted SPD can be viewed and copies obtained via the Council’s 
website www.rbkc.gov.uk on the Planning webpage under the Local 
Development Framework, Supplementary Planning Documents. Copies are 
also available on request by telephoning 020 7361 3879 or emailing 
PlanningPolicy@rbkc.gov.uk. Alternatively the SPD may be inspected free of 
charge at the Planning Information Office in the Town Hall between 9am and 
5pm Monday to Friday and at the following libraries: Kensington Central 
Library, Chelsea Library, North Kensington Library, Brompton Library, Notting 
Hill Gate Library and Kensal Library. The opening hours of the libraries can be 
found at www.rbkc.gov.uk/libraries/general.  
 
Accompanying the SPD are the statement setting out the consultation 
undertaken, the representations received and the Council’s response to them 
(with relevant appendices), the final Sustainability Appraisal Report and 
Sustainability Statement. 
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